
Dear Pastors, PPC Sisters & Brothers, 

It was such a pleasure to spend time with you during our last DPC on April 5th! 

The response to this invitation and the enthusiasm in the room were heartwarming (total and 
virtual). This day offers a special time for the exchange of information,  the opportunity for 
community building among us, and most especially, an occasion to share and celebrate 
successes!   

 Your feedback and input provides us, the Diocesan DPC team, with information to respond to 
your needs and challenges.  

Thank you for taking the time to fill in the Feedback sheets. In reviewing these, we are providing 
you with some responses to your feedback/comments/questions so that you have the information 
needed to move ahead sooner:  

 

Responses to feedback comments/questions: 

• Re: Budgets/Finance: PPC members and definitely Parish Finance members should have 
a copy of the revised “Roles & Responsibilities of PFC”. This document includes 
necessary information for the collaboration between PPC & PFC. For any 
clarifications/questions please contact:  Gisèle Gratton, Financial Administrator, 
Phone: 204-237-9852  Email: ggratton@archsaintboniface.ca 
 

• Re: Social Media Policy: Contact: Daniel Bahuaud, Social Media Coordinator, Phone: 
204-594-0277  Email: communications@archsaintboniface.ca 
 

• Re: How to chair a meeting:  Contact: Paulette Vielfaure Dupuis  (Examples of PPC 
Agenda & Minutes are in Upper Room Document Appendix 1 & 2. Our team would be 
happy to visit, phone or Zoom to walk you through)  
 

• Re: Liturgy Pillar: Information booklets on all aspects of Liturgy (Communion ministers, 
Lectors, etc.. are available on Novalis: https://en.novalis.ca/  
 

• Re: Diocesan Services: We will send out a list of all Diocesan Services to whom you may 
address questions/concerns. 
 

• Re: Contact info: As you requested: We have also included the contact information for 
PPC along with the minutes. We trust that this information will remain within your PPC 
circle.  
 

• Re: Finding us on the Website: On the Archdiocesan Home page, under “Diocesan 
Services”, you will now find ‘Parish Pastoral Councils, PPC)” listed. We have renamed 
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this section so as to facilitate your search for PPC info. This section contains all 
Foundational Documents, Resource information (handouts providing support,) and DPC 
minutes.  

• Re: Pastors & their PPC: Our Diocesan Renewal & Growth of PPC Committee has been 
invited by Archbishop LeGatt to attend a Priests’ Study Day on June 5th. This will 
provide feedback from our Pastors as to the successes/needs/ challenges that they may 
face concerning PPC. 

*Upon receiving the DPC minutes and all pertinent handouts, please share with your 
PPC members as it is important that all are aware of any new information that may 
affect their Pillars/Ministries. * 

Do you have other questions?  Need clarifications or advice re: your PPC? Need a visit & 
time to just chat? Want to revitalize your PPC? The Renewal & Growth of PPC is just a 
click away! 

Contact:  

Paulette Vielfaure Dupuis, Chair of Renewal & Growth of PPC 
 
Phone:204 794 2153   
Email: pvdupuis@shaw.ca 
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